
Northburn Primary School 

PTA 

Halloween Fancy Dress Day 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Friday 6th November, we will hold a Halloween Fancy Dress day in school. For 
£1.00, children can come in to school in fancy dress or non-uniform. 

We ask that no props that go with the fancy dress costumes be brought in to school. 
Children can if they wish wear face paints. 

Costumes should be comfortable for your child to wear all day including playtimes 
and PE session for year 5. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

On behalf of Northburn Primary School PTA 


